

Steven M. Rubin 131 West Jefferson Ave., Suite 223 Naperville, Illinois 60540

May 24, 2017

Andy Hynes

Deputy City Engineer City of Naperville 400 S. Eagle Street Naperville, Illinois 60540

Re: Water Street and Webster Street Parking/Valet Regulations

Dear Andy:

As a follow up to my voice mail, I have reviewed the new subject parking control plan and am in support of it

Upon consideration and several conversations with key people, it appears these changes will facilitate traffic flow through the area.

Very Respectfully,

Steven M. ali

Steve Rubin Managing Partner